MINISTRY FOR CIVIL SERVICE AFFAIRS
AND ADMINISTRATIVE REFORM

21 March 2000

Circular Letter No. 14 of 2000
E/60/28/04

From: Acting Permanent Secretary, Ministry for Civil Service Affairs &
Administrative Reform
To:  Permanent Secretaries/Heads of Departments

A New Vision for the Public Servi

In the context of Civil Service Reforms, a high level half-day seminar for
Permanent Secretaries/Heads of Departments is being organised by this Ministry in
collaboration with the Management Training Division of the Commonwealth Secretariat
on Saturday 25 March 2000 at La Cannelle, Domaine Les Pailles,

2, The opening ceremony will be performed by Dr the Hon. Prime Minister at
10.00 hrs. Mr. R. Yat Sin, Secretary to the Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service will
then chair a panel presentation.

3. You are kindly invited to attend. T am enclosing a participation form. Please fill it

and return it to this Ministry attention Mrs. Y. Moorghen, Assistant Secretary, by
Thursday 23 March 2000 at latest.

et et

R. Heerasing
Acting Permanent Secretary




